

For Information

То	Academic Board	From	Marcus Williams Kate Barry
Title	Bachelor of Nursing Research Productivity Traffic Light Status	Date	19 August 2020

Recommendation

Note the response to the action requested at the meeting of Academic Board (Week 32) on 5th August 2020 under the discussion of Agenda Item 2.2. (Action-058).

Purpose

To ensure that the Research Productivity Traffic Light remains appropriate for the Bachelor of Nursing and that progress is being made to ensure the programme will meet the United research standard.

Background

Kate Barry and Marcus Williams met to ascertain if there are systemic issues which need to be addressed with regards to the Bachelor of Nursing Research Productivity Traffic Light Status. This meeting occurred on 11th August with Associate Professor Dianne Roy. Here is outcome from that meeting;

- The Clinical Teaching requirements of staff in the programme were discussed
- The Research Leadership of Dr Samantha Heath in facility research productivity for nursing staff was acknowledged
- The programme is in fact already NZQA compliant (more than 50% staff are research engaged)
- It was agreed that the Bachelor of Nursing is very likely to go green in the 2021 Research Productivity Traffic Light

Based on this, Kate Barry and Marcus Williams have decided not to take the matter further

Next Steps

Continue to work toward ensuring the Bachelor of Nursing green in the 2021 Research Productivity Traffic Light audit.

Contributors

- Marcus Williams
- Kate Barry